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Lee County Domestic Animal Services continues to help shelter pets in the aftermath of 
a Hurricane Irma, including at the pet-friendly shelters for residents displaced from their 
homes. More than 100 animals now are registered in the shelters. 
  
The ASPCA is sending a team from Miami-Dade to help rescue 30 cats and dogs from 
a structure surrounded by water on Buckingham Road. They will be transporting those 
pets to the Animal Services facility on 5600 Banner Drive. 
  
An ASPCA shelter team of a veterinarian and six staff members also is expected 
tomorrow to begin staffing the relief shelters so that LCDAS staff can begin to get the 
Banner Drive shelter running at full capacity. 
 


